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In accordance with N.J.A.C. 6A:16-5.1 School Safety and Security Plans, each school district is 
required to have comprehensive plans, procedures and mechanisms that provide for safety and 
security in the school district’s public schools. The School Safety and Security Plan (SSSP) must 
meet the minimum state requirements and clearly define plans, policies and procedures for 
prevention of, response to and recovery from emergencies and crises. The SSSP is developed and 
reviewed with key stakeholders such as law enforcement agencies, public health agencies, social 
services providers, emergency management planners, district, school and other community 
resources. By the third week of October, districts together with key stakeholders, are required to 
review and update their district’s SSSP. 

School districts are required to annually submit this Statement of Assurance to their County 
Office of Education by November 30 of each year. 

Certification 

I,        , being the Chief School Administrator of 

    , in     County, do hereby certify that, 

pursuant to N.J.A.C. 6A:-5.1, the plans, policies and procedures of the School Safety and 

Security Plan have met the minimum requirements and were reviewed and updated as 

appropriate. 

Signed:          Date:  
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